



"Striving to preserve prosperity, dignity and life through united effort."

September 18, 2025

20530 Southfield Road • Detroit, Michigan 48235 • 313 532-9305 • Fax 313 532-5433

## AMERICAN POSTAL WORKERS UNION NATIONAL ELECTION

You should be receiving ballots for the American Postal Workers Union National Officers soon. If you need help with who to vote for in the National Election, you can Call the union office at (313)532-9305:

President - Christopher E. Ulmer Executive Vice President - Marcus D. Smith Secretary-Treasurer - Tamika Johnson-Smith Clerk Craft Director - Dana A. Beard, Sr. Maintenance Craft Director - Tournez Green Motor Vehicle Director - David Couch

In Solidarity.

Christopher E. Ulmer

President

CEU:dl/IBT#243